Sailonline NavSim AB Race Committee
Announcement November 2014

To all SOLers.

Last night Jan(sassy63) informed us that he is unable to continue his work with the SOL Race
Committee (SRC) due to time demands from his thriving business endeavours.

Apart from being a successful SOLer, Jan(sassy63) started and staffed the SRC from the very
beginning of Sailonline NavSim AB.

He has now IRL business success, which demands more time than he has to give and has
therefore decided to opt out of the SRC. We thank Jan for the work he has done and will
welcome him back when he has time for it and wish him all the best of luck with his
endeavours.

| have agreed with Piero that he takes charge of SRC on an interim basis.

Svein



